
Community Education Report April 20, 2022

News & Notes:
● We have finalized partnerships and most details for the Summer offerings under the American Rescue

Plan grant.
○ Ranger Outdoor Adventures - presentation was made to 10th & 11th graders and email sent out

to their parents introducing this program and opening applications. More information and links to
the application can be found at: https://www.cirangeradventures.com/.

○ 2 “Learning Through Baseball” trips are planned to Target Field where students will receive a
behind the scenes tour showcasing the environmentally friendly operations that Target Field is
renowned for and then stay for a Twins baseball game.

○ Partnership with Cuyuna Range Youth Center to expand hours and offerings throughout the
summer has been finalized. Students who participate in this program will also have the
opportunity to attend an end of the year field trip to the MN Zoo.

○ Weekly “Mentorship Picnics” will take place in Crosby, Emily, and Mission with yard games and
lunch provided to any youth who wish to participate. We will be looking for volunteers to attend
these picnics with Abby.

● The Community Ed page on the District website has been updated and will continue to be up to date
with current Youth Sports, Classes, and Events complete with registration links and additional
information. Check it out at: https://www.ci.k12.mn.us/page/community-ed

Youth Sports:
● Registration for Summer Youth Sports is in full swing and practices will be starting for some in May. The

remaining programs will start up at the beginning of June with additional camps for the individual
programs available throughout the Summer.

● Cuyuna Police Department will be doing a patch fundraiser to raise money to go toward scholarships to
those who need them to support access to these activities.

Early Childhood Family Education:
● Ranger Care staffing issues have been resolved for the remainder of the school year. We are working

to re-evaluate staffing and structure as we look ahead to next year so that we can continue to offer this
valuable service to the families in our community.

Classes & Events:
● Prairie Fire Children’s Theatre will be back in June to offer “Aladdin & His Magic Lamp”.
● CRMC will be offering CPR/First Aid & Stop the Bleed classes at the High School.
● We have instructors interested in offering classes in American Sign Language, Video Production, and

Cupcake baking/decorating. We are working to add to our offerings & explore more partnerships.
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